
St. John Lutheran  School

The Cardinal Chronicle
November 2, 2022

Upcoming Events

Nov. 2 - K - 8 Report Cards go home

Nov. 2 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Nov. 3 - Parent Teacher Conferences - 3:00 - 8:00 pm

Nov. 4 - NO SCHOOL

Nov. 12 - Trinity Leaf Raking/Soup Dinner - 8:00 am - 12:00 pm (note date change)

Nov. 13 - Grades K-8 Sing in Church - 10:00 am

November Birthdays

Nov. 1 - Gabrielle Fuentes Martinez

Nov. 2 - Julia Hartwig

Nov. 3 - Levi Maedke

Nov. 12 - Bowyn Olsen

Nov. 17 - Jack Hurley

Nov. 20 - Mrs. Myslik

Nov. 25 - Pastor Sargent



Hot Lunch

There will be no hot lunch this week as there is no school on Friday.

Wrong Date

I apologize for putting the wrong date for singing in church for Grades K - 8 in last
week’s newsletter. I put November 11 but it should be Sunday, November 13. Sorry for
any confusion this may have caused.

Leaf Raking

This Saturday, November 5, was supposed to be the leaf raking
event at Trinity Lutheran Church in Coleman. Due to the weather
forecast of rain and wind, it is being postponed until the
following Saturday, November 12 from 8:00 am to 12:00 noon.

They still plan to start at the church and then move to homes in the area. This is a
wonderful community service opportunity in which we can show God’s love to our
neighbors and those in need. A soup lunch will be served at Trinity Fellowship Hall
afterwards. If you have a rake, please bring it along.  Extras will also be provided.

Remind Sign Up

Our school uses the online communication program called
Remind, which allows us to send out a message by text or email
to everyone, notifying you of school closings or delays due to

weather or of upcoming events.  If you have not yet signed up, please do so as soon as
possible.  We know this beautiful weather will not last much longer!  If you need help
with signing up, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office or Mr. Aguilar.

Mission Offering

Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,
Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand
(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian
education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their

history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website
at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on
Fridays.  Our restart semester offering is $140.13. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


